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MISSING PERSON: 

SILVER ALERT 

 

 
UPDATE    02.08.13 

Mr. Foster was found in good health and reunited with his family. 
 
ORIGINAL  02.08.13 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
and the media in locating a missing elderly male.  The male was last seen 
Thursday, February 7, 2013 at approximately 6:40 P.M. in the 1700 block of 
Eisenhower Boulevard, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

The missing male has been identified as Floyd Foster, B/M, 12/26/1927, a City of 
Fort Lauderdale resident.  He was last seen wearing a plaid shirt with grey long 
pants.  Mr. Foster has a heart condition and suffers from dementia.  He is also 
legally blind in his right eye and has trouble seeing at night. 
 

Mr. Foster was last seen driving his 1995, 4-door, green, Lincoln, Town Car, 
bearing Florida license plate E987FF.  The passenger side mirror on his car has 
noticeable damage and is fastened to the vehicle with wire.  
 

Anyone with information regarding his whereabouts is strongly encouraged to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700.  
 

 
Floyd Foster 

12.26.27 
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